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We used the skittles to
learn how to subitise!







David McKee

We started Drawing Club! What
was your code to change your
monster or your mountain?



We have been
practis’mg our
letter formation.



We went on a bear hunt! We looked

everywhere..then we spotted a bear in a
tree! We quickly got that one down.
Then we spotted another one!




We tried to get it down
by poking the bag with
a stick. That didn’t

work!




Then Kenia thought she could reach it by

N;\\’\‘ T by | stretching very tall. Nariyah helped her

— but she still couldn’t reach. Then all of
the children helped her.. and Kenia got |/
the bear..and the bag down from the

tree! The bear had very kindly left us a
snack in the bag!




We are
painting our
self portraits.
This week we
matched our
skin colour to
paint and
painted our
faces.




When our faces
are dry we will
paint our
features.



What else
did you

learn

about this
week?







There is a phonics workshop on:
Thursday at 9am.

Come along is you can. We will be
talking about how we teach phonics at
school and how you can support the
children at home.



